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Notification on Postponement of 2025 China (Indonesia) International

E-Commerce Industry Expo to October

Dear Exhibitors, Partners, Visitors, and Industry Colleagues,

We sincerely appreciate your continued attention and support for the 2025 China
(Indonesia) International E-Commerce Industry Expo (CIEIE Indonesia 2025). The
event was originally scheduled to take place from September 3 to 5, 2025, at the

Jakarta International Expo (JIExpo) in Indonesia.

Due to recent force majeure circumstances, including large-scale demonstrations in
Jakarta and other regions, and to ensure the health and safety of all participants, we
have carefully evaluated the situation and consulted with relevant parties. We have
decided to postpone CIEIE Indonesia 2025 to October 29 to 31, 2025 after thorough

consideration. The venue remains unchanged.

We deeply apologize for any adjustments and inconveniences caused by this
postponement and sincerely thank you for your understanding and flexibility. During
this period, we will maintain close communication with all partners, working together
to advance the preparatory efforts with full commitment. Our goal is to ensure a safe,
efficient, and productive industry event. Important business matching activities such
as the 2025 Indonesia E-Commerce Conference, the Business Matchmaking Meeting
for Kawan Lama Group, and the Business Matchmaking Meeting for Warung Desa
project will proceed as originally planned. We will continue to keep the registration
system open and enhance promotional efforts as well as invitations for professional

buyers.

Once again, we thank you for your patience and trust. We look forward to welcoming




